
Contact Information 
302 Reeder ST., POB 457 

Mechanicsville, IA 52306  

 

Email: mechstmary@diodav.org 

 

Phone: 563-432-6236 

 

Confession Times  

2nd & 4th Saturdays 

from 5:00 PM until Mass. 
 

Annual Diocesan Appeal: 

(Mechanicsville) Thanks for your 

generous response!  We are 

about 70% of our goal of 

$12,671.  There is still time for 

you get in on the action! Only 

$3,786 to go. 
 

 

USPS request: 

If you receive your mail at a post 

office box, please email or call 

your box number to the church 

email: mechstmary@diodav.org. 

This will make everyone's job a 

bit easier in the future. Thanks! 

 

MECHANICSVILLE TIPTON 

 

October 31 - November 1, 2015 

Solemnity of All Saints 

Contact Information 
208 Meridian St., POB 309,   

Tipton, IA 52772 

 

Email: tiptonstmary@diodav.org 

 

Lorraine Polhamus, 

Office Manager: 

tiptonsm@windstream.net 

 

 Phone: 563-886-2506 

 

Office Hours 
Monday 8:30 - 3:30 

Tuesday 8:30 - 3:30 

Wednesday - contact Fr. Okumu 

Thursday 8:30 - 3:30 

Friday  8:30 - 3:30 

 

Confession Times  

1st,3rd, & 5th Saturdays 

from 4:45 PM until Mass.  

 

The Annual Diocesan Appeal: 

(Tipton) You are great parishion-

ers! Thank you for your gener-

ous response to the request 

from Bishop Amos to make a 

pledge to the Annual Diocesan 

Appeal.  We are now at 61% 

toward our parish goal. We 

need only $11,398 to meet our 

goal of $29,708. For those who 

have not returned their pledge 

envelope, I am asking, as your 

pastor, to do so next week. 

Please do your part so that we 

can all òpat ourselves on our 

backsó for another success. 

St. Mary  ST. MARY CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

Mechanicsville and  Tipton 

Father Richard Okumu, Shared Pastor 
Email: okumur@diodav.org  

563-886-2506 -Tipton;  

563-432-6236 - Mechanicsville 
 

In case of Serious Emergency, you may 

reach Fr. Richard by cell phone at:  

319-538-9009.  

Insert cover art here 

Meeting Notice (Tipton): 
A second meeting of the Council, 

Commissions, and Committees will 

be Wednesday, November 4, 6:30 

at the parish hall. 

This is for all parishioners to at-

tend.  Come and plan the future of 

your parish, St Maryõs of Tipton. 
 

Questions can be directed to Long 

Term Planning Committee mem-

bers: Ed Pelzer, Mike Thompson, 

Tom Salrin,  Karen Rohlf, Mary Bar-

num, or Cindy Kunde. 

mailto:mechstmary@diodav.org
mailto:mechstmary@diodav.org
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MECHANICSVILLE TIPTON 

Tipton Contributions  for Oct. 25 

 
Your gift of treasure: 

Needed each week to make our Budget:  

   $3,300.00  

Offerings Received this week: 

Envelopes (34)    $1,769.00 

Loose  $  120.00 

Other Diocese collection  $  86.00 

Electronic Deposits (1)  $    120.00 

  $2,095.00  
 

We are currently -13,666.10 below budgeted income for 

this quarter to date. 

Mechanicsville Contributions for  

Oct.24 & 25 
Your gift of treasure: 

Needed each week to make our Budget:  

   $1,345.00  

Offerings Received this week: 

Envelopes (23) $  985.00 

Loose  $ 217.75 

Special Diocesan Collections  $ 22.00 

                                                                         $1,224.75  

Ministries -Mechanicsville for Nov. 2015  
If you are unable to fulfill your responsibility,  

please find a replacement.  

Eucharistic Sat Sadie Stabenow 

  Sun Mollie Fisher 

    Susan Pisarik 

    Brian Walshire 

Lector Sat Diane Schroeder 

  Sun Jennifer Hubler 

Ushers Sat Jerry Ortman 

Host Family Sun  Nov. 1 - Pat & Jerry Hasenbank 

 Sun  Nov. 8  Mike & Jen Myer 

 Sun . Nov. 11 Andrew Oberbreckling 

 Sun. Nov. 22 Ron & Shirley Jarzombek 

 Sun. Nov. 29 Herry and Marcia Driscoll 

Altar Setup Sat Sadie Stabenow 

  Sun  Lori Crock 

$ Count Mon Sharon Boyd 

St. Mary Church Reader List:  Nov. Dec 2015 

Date 5:30 10:00  

Oct 31 ï Nov 1(1
st
)  Heather Syring Michelle R. 

Nov 7-8      (2nd) Mary Jo Williams Kathy Laing 

Nov 14-15 (3rd) Mechanicsville  Ann Pruess 

Nov 21-22 (4th) Michele Ellerhoff Bethany Newnum 

Nov 28-29 (5th) Mechanicsville  Joan Wethington 

Dec 5-6      (1st)  Cindy Kunde 

Dec 12-13 (2nd) Mechanicsville  Ann Pruess 

Dec 19-20 (3rd) Children Heather Syring 

Dec 26-27 (4th) Mechanicsville  Lisa Mosier 

Commission of Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers: 

(Mechanicsville) On Sunday, November 1, at the 8:00 am 

Mass, the following parishioners will be commissioned 

for a term of three years. We thank and applaud the fol-

lowing parishioners for making this commitment to our 

parish. They are:  Judy Aberle, Dan Driscoll, Mollie Fisher, 

Ron Jarzombek, Shirley Jarzombek, Susan Pisarik, Josh 

Poduska, Donna Robinson, Diane Schroeder, Scott 

Schroeder, Gretchen Sutherland, Sadie Stabenow and 

Brian Walshire. 

Let's Spice Up Thanksgiving for MCC Food Pantry clients! 

MCC Food Pantry have asked each of the three churches 

in Mechanicsville to donate food for the Thanksgiving 

Boxes given to Food Pantry clients in November. Our 

church has been asked to provide 75 boxes of Spice 

cake mix. The spice cake mixes can be any brand. Please 

bring yours to the box at the church entrance before 

Monday, Nov 9! Thanks!! 

Sister Mary Rocca, CHM (Sister Mary St. Pius), 80, died at 

Bishop Drumm Retirement Center, Johnston, IA on Octo-

ber 27, 2015. 

 

Services were held at Humility of Mary Center, Davenport:  

October 30, Funeral Mass, 11 a.m. Burial follows in Mount 

Calvary Cemetery, Davenport.   

 

She was the sister of Michael (Beryl) of Tipton.  

 

If you are interested in being on the Prayer chain please contact 

email  Marijo Ryan at ryanmarijo@yahoo.com. 

Are you missing one of your dishes?  Maybe they are in 

the hall kitchen.  There are a number of dishes that have 

been left in the hall for sometime now without names on 

them, 

    If they are not claimed by our annual meeting on Wed. 

Nov. 11th they will be finding a new home.  A few with 

names on them that I will be calling you. 

Thank you, 

Bev Petitgout 



To report child abuse 
Contact: Iowa Department of Human Services Child 

Abuse Hotline: 800-362-2178 and if it involves clergy 

or church personnel also notify Alicia Owens, 

the Victim Assistance Coordinator, 563-349-5002; 

vac@diodav.org or PO Box 232, Bettendorf, IA  

52722 -0004. 
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Saturday, Oct. 31 ðTipton 
 5:30 PM -  James Reeve, Sr.  

Sunday, Nov. 1 - Mechanicville 
 8:00 AM  - Geri Crock 

Sunday, Nov. 1 - Tipton 
 10:00 AM -  Anonymous 

Monday,  Nov. 2 
 NO MASS 

Tuesday,  Nov 3 - Tipton 
 NO MASS 

Wednesday  Nov. 4 - Mechanicsville 
 NO MASS  

Thursday Nov. 5 - Tipton 
 NO MASS  

Friday, Nov. 6 - Mechanicsville 
 8:00 AM -  Denise Hanna Bennett 

Saturday, Nov. 7 ðTipton 
 5:30 PM -   Charlie & Anne Kolfron 

Sunday, Nov. 8 - Mechanicville 
 8:00 AM  -   

Sunday, Nov. 8 - Tipton 
 10:00 AM - Anonymous 

You can remember your loved ones with Mass intentions 

at anytime - not just at the time of funeral arrangements.  

If you wish to place a Mass Intention, please specify the 

intention when making the request, $5 is suggested.  
 

When dropping off money for Mass Intentions, please 

include the name of who the mass is for and whom it is 

from. 

Church expenses can increase over time as more maintenance 

maybe needed and, we hope, as more people come into the 

church. Please remember to support the Parish now and in the 

future. When you do Estate Planning, please consider a bequest to 

St. Mary Parish so that future generations may be blessed with a 

solid place to receive the sacraments as you were. 

TIPTON RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 
Happy All Saints Day today (November 1) and All 

Souls Day tomorrow (November 2)!  Our students 

have been learning about what it means to be a 

saint. Halloween can remind us that we are called to 

be holy ð to follow Jesus ð and to strive to be saints 

as Halloween is òeve of the holyó ones. We are 

thankful that we can live our lives knowing that God 

is with us and for our belief in eternal life through 

Christ. 

 

ADULTS are welcome to meet at the Coffee Corner 

at 9 a.m. on Sunday mornings. Look for the Coffee 

Corner directly to your right as you enter the Parish 

Hall from the North doors. This corner will offer cof-

fee and/or refreshments and a chance for discus-

sion about the Sunday Mass readings and other re-

flections on Catholic teachings. No registration is 

required; come anytime you wish. Call or email Mary 

B. if you have any questions.  

 

Faith Formation for students in grades K ð 12 in No-

vember: 

K- 8 Classes next meet the 1st, 8th, and 15th at 9:00 

a.m. in the Parish Hall.  

Parents, please come into the hall to pick up your 

children after classes. Come early for coffee and to 

get a copy of òThe Gospel at Homeó for information 

about topics in class and conversation starters at 

home. You may also sign up for emails from the 

publisher at  

www.pflaumweeklies.com/sign-up. 

 

Confirmation Class of 2016 meets Wednesday, No-

vember 4, 11, and 18, at 7 p.m. in the Hall.  

Juniors and Seniors meet Wednesdays, November 

4, 11, and 18, at 7ish in the religious education of-

fice in the parish hall.  

 
Looking ahead:  Advent begins November 29, the 

first day of the Churchõs Liturgical new Year.  

 
Mary Barnum (D.R.E.) 319-321-0715; email:  

stmarymaryb@gmail.com 

mailto:vac@diodav.org
mailto:stmarymaryb@gmail.com


QUESTION OF THE W EEK 

REFLECTION - 31ST SUNDAY IN  ORDINARY TIME  

W  hen Jesus saw the crowds, he went up the 

mountain, 

and after he had sat down, his disciples 

came to him.  

He began to teach them, saying: 

 

òBlessed are the poor in spirit, 

for theirs is the Kingdom of heaven. 

Blessed are they who mourn, 

for they will be comforted. 

Blessed are the meek, 

for they will inherit the land. 

Blessed are they who hunger and thirst for righteousness, 

for they will be satisfied. 

Blessed are the merciful, 

for they will be shown mercy. 

Blessed are the clean of heart, 

for they will see God. 

Blessed are the peacemakers, 

for they will be called children of God. 

Blessed are they who are persecuted for the sake of 

righteousness, 

for theirs is the Kingdom of heaven. 

Blessed are you when they insult you and persecute you 

and utter every kind of evil against you falsely because of 

me. 

Rejoice and be glad, 

for your reward will be great in heaven.ó 
 MT 5:1 -12A  
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Theme 
We become blest by being children of God. 

 

Step One: Listen to the Word 
As you listen once again to this familiar list of Beatitudes, 

what caught your ear in it today? What one word did you 

notice? 

 

Step Two: Look into Your Life 

 

Question for Children:  
When have you become a peacemaker? Among your 

friends? In your family? At school? Other times? 

 

Question for Youth:  
All Saints Day gives us a chance to remember the saints 

of our Church and of our lives. Who are the people who 

have been saints in your life? 

 

Question for Adults:  
When you heard the Beatitudes today, which one did you 

hear most clearly as a summons for your own life? 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/matthew/5:1
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St. Maryõs Annual 

Christmas Bazaar: 

(Tipton) 
 

Saturday, November 14  
 

9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.   
 

There will be crafts, a cookie 

walk, and food stand with soups, 

sandwiches, and pie.   
 

Each family is asked to being 3 

dozen cookies for the cookie 

walk.  If possible, please avoid 

chocolate chip cookies due to the 

overabundance of these cookies in 

the past.  If your cookies contain 

nuts, please label them with the 

type of nut.   

 

The hall will be open Thursday 

and Friday before the bazaar 

from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. if 

you would like to drop off your 

cookies. 

 

Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service  

at the United Methodist Church 

Sunday, November 22  
 
An ecumenical choir is being formed. Rehears-
als are Wednesdays, November 11 and 18, at 7 

p.m. at the Methodist Church. Alice Ann Galla-
gher is the director and can be reached at 886 -

6169 if you have any questions.   

 

Women of St. Maryõs Meeting: 

(Tipton) 
 

All women of the parish are invited to attend the  

Annual Meeting of the Women of St. Maryõs  

at St. Maryõs Parish Hall  

Wednesday, November 11, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

 A free catered meal will precede the meeting.   

 

Please make your reservations by calling  
 

Jill Chambliss  

563.886.2136 (work) or 563.343.7613 (cell) 

by Friday, November 6, 2015. 

Poland & Eastern Europe Pilgrimage:   
Come along April 11-22, 2016, to some of the most 

historical places in all of Europe.  Weõll see the home of 

John Paul II, visit the Shrine of Divine Mercy, walk 

through Auschwitz Concentration Camp and so much 

more.  Weõll have Mass each day in great Churches and 

Cathedrals along the way.  Cost is $3,779 with depar-

ture from Omaha.   

For a brochure and more information, contact Fr. Dan 

Guenther, P.O. Box 658, Cherokee, Iowa 51012 or 

call 712-225-4606 or email frdanguenther@gmail.com 

tel:712-225-4606
mailto:frdanguenther@gmail.com

